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Subject: [EXTERNAL]Proposed Development at 227 and 229 Main Street - # OZS-2021-0056 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

To Honourable Mayor, Councillors and City Staff, 

The proposed development at 227 and 229 Main Street will not only disrupt the peaceful and tranquil 
environment of our community, but it will also have a negative impact on the overall character of the 
neighourhood. The construction of a 23 and 19 story high-rise building in such close proximity to a single-
family community will greatly disrupt the aesthetic of the community. In honesty, apart from casting long 
shadows on the surrounding areas and destroying the natural beauty of our neighbourhood, it will turn the 
private relaxing spaces into a claustrophobhic space with these two tall buildings towering over the area. 
The construction will fundamentally change the character of our neighbourhood. I strongly urge you to 
reconsider height of the proposed buildings to maximum 10 story building so that it doesn't have negative 
impact on our community, but add to it.  

Regards, 

Hardial 

  

 


